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It was noted that if a student has completed the Gen Ed Core elsewhere, they should not be 
required to take the capstone course. 
 

- Motion by Randall Gloege, seconded by George Benedict, to reduce the total 
number of courses that are eligible for the General Education Program from 120 to 
60. 
 
- Motion carried. 
 

 
 
- Motion by Randall Gloege, seconded by Mary McNally, that as part of the process 
of re-crafting the General Education program, room is left for interdisciplinary and 
multidisciplinary courses. 
 
- Motion carried. 

 
- Motion by Mary McNally, seconded by Randall Gloege that any course that is part 
of the General Education Program currently or in the future must have syllabi that 
specify (1) what category or categories the course fulfills, (2) specify the skills that 
students will acquire, and (3) how those skills are evaluated.  The skills referred to are 
those identified in the Undergraduate Catalog (2001-2003) under General Education 
Requirements on page 63. 
 
- Motion carried. 

 
The meeting adjourned at 5:08 p.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, Rita J. Rabe 


